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Secretary Report – for April 11, 2025, BoD Meeting 
By David M. Umeda 
 
 
MINUTES: While the Transcript remains invaluable, your written Reports optimize taking the Minutes. 
 
UPDATES: The FCCJ Associate Members Liaison Committee (AMLC) will complete its survey on the 
Professional Associates/Associates membership this month, and I am confident that the percentile 
response should be high due to an accurate database. Thereby, the AMLC is also anticipating that the 
survey responses can serve as a valuable tool for all the FCCJ Committees going forward. 
 
 


